WHATS ON AT HUTT CITY CORPS



Sunday prayer 9.30am (Prayer Room)
Sunday service 10.30am

OVERCOMERS (SENIORS MINISTRY)
MONTHLY ON WEDNESDAYS 10 -11.15gm

DURING

NG SCHOOL

CHINESE MINISTRY

TUESDAY 10-11.30am BIBLE STUDY /SOCIAL ACTIVITY THURSDAY 10-11.30am ENGLISH LEARNING

UPFRONT YOUTH
FRIDAY 6.30pm (Yr 9+) \$2

TERMS

UNFINISHED OBJECTS (CRAFTS)
FIRST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH

FOOD BANK MON/WED/FRI 9.30-11.30am

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT RECEPTION

Corps Officers/Pastors Majors Ivan & Glenda Bezzant Assistant Corps Officer Lieutenant Cameron Millar

Reception 04 5700 273
Email: huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz
Website: salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz
Cnr Kings Cres & Cornwall St, Lower Hutt



★ HUTT CITY CORPS ★

We exist to bring people into a life changing relationship with Jesus Christ

Welcome to July 2022

The sun is shining in the office today as I sit down to write this word of encouragement to you.

The past month (maybe year, years) have been ones in which there has been a large amount of change in everyone's lives. Life how we have always lived has changed and now we all need to begin to consider how the new looks. We hope you will feel informed about what is happening around Hutt City Corps after reading this newsletter.

Ephesians 3:14-21 was bought to our attention at staff devotions on Thursday. This is the prayer which we all need at this moment, so take the time to read through each day and make it your prayer and pray for each other.

Ephesians 3. 14-21

¹⁴ For this reason I kneel before the Father, ¹⁵ from whom every family¹¹ in heaven and on earth derives its name. ¹⁶ I pray that out of his glorious riches he may strengthen you with power through his Spirit in your inner being, ¹⁷ so that Christ may dwell in your hearts through faith. And I pray that you, being rooted and established in love, ¹⁸ may have power, together with all the Lord's holy people, to grasp how wide and long and high and deep is the love of Christ, ¹⁹ and to know this love that surpasses knowledge—that you may be filled to the measure of all the fullness of God.

we ask or imagine, according to his power that is at work within us, ²¹ to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout all generations, for ever and ever! Amen.





FAMILY STORE

CHANGES

A big thank you to Tania Beazley who has been the Family Store Area Manager at Lower Hutt for approx. 8/9 years. Tania finished working at the store on 17th June 2022. We are very sad to see her go and will miss her. We pray for Leah and the team as they go through changes not only with fire, but also some restructuring in the store. We will have 2 Team Leaders in the store. One of these is Leah and another is in the employing process.

<u>FIRE</u>

Saturday a week ago at 4.38am a fire was lit outside our family store amongst the donations that people had left. This has caused what looked like a small amount of damage, but actually has meant that the store is closed at present while all stock is emptied out and a deep clean takes place.

Once this is completed Leah and the team will be restocking the shop. This means that we need your help! Do you have clean, useable stuff (e.g. Clothes, bric a brac, shoes handbags, suitcases etc, that could be donated to help us bring our stock up and open again? If so, **DON'T bring it in yet**, but wait until the shop is accepting donations and bring them along. We can all play a part in this so that we can again begin ministry to others through this avenue.

Our thanks to Leah and DHQ team (Stu, Joe, Andrew) for coming down at 5am(ish) to inspect the building and begin arranging assessors and boarding up broken windows etc. Just so you know, the canopy over the building actually saved the fire from reaching the upstairs of the building!



15th, 16th, 17th July 2022

THIS CONFERENCE IS AT TAWA CORPS

Registrations are open now!

There are booklets with information and a registration form on the table in the foyer.

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR

FRIDAY/ SATURDAY for catering purposes!

PLEASE NOTE:

SUNDAY 17th JULY THERE WILL BE NO SERVICE HERE AT HUTT CITY!

We are combining with TAWA CORPS AT 10am You don't need to register for the Sunday Service, just come along and worship with everyone.

If you require a ride and can't organise anything, please phone Janette at the office by Friday 15th July, and we will try to arrange a van.





SELF DENIAL APPEAL 2022

This appeal will be commencing on Sunday 24th July where we will begin with video no. 1 during our Sunday service.

Self Denial Appeal giving will be on Sunday 28th August. You will also be able to give to this year's appeal up to Sunday 18th September. Envelopes are available from Sunday 24th July. Please pray about the contribution you are able to give Blessings.

Ivan & Glenda Bezzant.